
IMPORTANT: All children MUST have an adult with them. STEM + Families is meant to engage families together in fun STEM 

experiences. So, please make every effort to join us and enjoy a night of interactive science experiments. 

If you are interested in attending this event please submit the form below by April 6th. This will be used for planning 

purposes to ensure every child has a chance to participate in each of the 11 experiments and will not limit those that do not

fill out the form from attending.

Have you ever 

wondered how 

the different foods 

we eat are 

absorbed into our 

bloodstream? 

Have you ever 

wondered how a 

chemical reaction 

releases energy to 

fill a balloon?

STEM + Families Science Festival

April 13th, 6:00pm – 8:00pm

Van Buren Elementary School, Gym 

Each child that participates will receive a Science 

Spy Kit

Slime


